
RECONVENED MEETING BLOSSBURG MUNICIPAL AUTHORITY 

MONDAY, FEBRUARY 11, 2019 

 

The reconvened meeting of the Blossburg Municipal Authority was held on Monday, 

February 11, 2019 at 7:00 PM in the Council Room. 

 

The following members were present: Chairman M. Stoudt, Vice Chairman J. Bubacz, 

Treasurer J. Eckman and Secretary S. Hall. Also present was G. Lloyd, Borough Manager 

who took the minutes since he had told Recording Secretary L. Lazouras she did not have 

to attend. 

 

Chairman Stoudt reconvened the meeting. 

 

MEMBER 

The Authority reviewed the two applications from Borough citizens who responded to an 

ad in the paper for a vacancy on the Authority due to the death of Ben Jones, the former 

Treasurer of the Authority. It was a unanimous vote for Pat Bauman to be the new 

Authority member.  

 

It was suggested sending Pat the minutes for the prior two months meetings. 

 

BUDGET 

A discussion was held on budget procedures for paying water, sewer and garbage billing on 

a monthly basis for some customers. 

 

INVESTMENTS 

A discussion was held on investments. The members need a list of the water and sewer 

CD’s so we can consolidate funds into other investments. We have to keep our sewer and 

water monies separated. 

 

There being no further business, the Chairman adjourned the meeting at 7:26 PM on 

motion of J.  Eckman, seconded by J. Bubacz, with all in favor. 

 

  

 
 




